
 
From: Saenz, Elena <elena.saenz@montgomerycollege.edu> 
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 4:38 PM 
Subject: Message to MCPS Principals  
  
This is the message that is going to principals.  This will go out in MCPS’s central administration’s daily 
virus update. 
  
MCPS Dually Enrolled Students at Montgomery College 
MCPS is collaborating with Montgomery College (MC) to provide you with updates from the college as it 
relates to students who are dually enrolled.  For the most up to date information, please see the MC 
website at the following link: https://tinyurl.com/MC-Coronavirus-update 
  
Below are a few bullets related to MC’s current plan for college instruction and who to contact with 
questions: 
• During the week of the Montgomery College scheduled spring recess, March 16th -20th, classes will 

not be held; however, the college will be opened as faculty and staff will work remotely to assist 
students and plan for instruction. 

• From March 23rd to April 3rd, classes will be delivered to all MC students (including dually enrolled 
high school students) remotely.  In addition, a few labs or academic learning spaces will be opened 
on the campuses to provide support for faculty and students. 

• All MC students and Dual Enrollment Program Assistants (DEPAs) have received a direct message 
with MC's emergency plan outlined from the college. Students have been encouraged to 
communicate directly and remotely with their professors regarding assignments and instructional 
plans. 

• We will continue to collaborate with our MC partners regarding our dually enrolled students and 
their decisions for the college instructional program. For additional information, students will need 
to communicate directly with their college professor or check the MC website.  Questions regarding 
dual enrollment may be directed to Mr. Akima Rogers, director of Dual Enrollment at MC via email 
at Akima.Rogers@montgomerycollege.edu  or Dr. Genevieve Floyd, supervisor of Career and 
Postsecondary Partnerships at Genevieve_L_Floyd@mcpsmd.org. 
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